
 

 

A cell has been formed named “Cyber Fraud Prevention Cell” in the Directorate of Commercial 

Taxes, W.B. headed by a Senior Joint Commissioner of Commercial Taxes, Information Systems 

Division. This cell will investigate all kinds of cyber frauds related to e-services of this Directorate. 

Any complaint regarding cyber fraud may be sent to the following Email Id - 

Email:  wbcomtax.cfpc@gmail.com 

 


